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Dear Valued Member,  

We regret to inform you that the Harrison branch will be closing on February 23rd, 2024. The 

Management team and the Board of Directors for Santa Fe Federal Credit Union have exhausted every 

possible option for a temporary branch for the Harrison location.  The City regulations and red tape, 

along with exorbitant costs, have made a temporary downtown location impossible.   

We will be starting the demolition process immediately after closing the location and will keep you 

updated as we get closer to our new building. We understand that this is an inconvenience to many of 

you and it is truly not the news we were hoping to give. 

You will find the same friendly faces you have come to know at our Hillside branch (7600 Hillside Rd, 

Amarillo, TX 79119). You can also utilize our online banking and LiveChat or contact us by phone at 806-

373-0736 to handle many of your banking needs. We invite you to come to our Hillside branch if you are 

interested in learning more about how you can utilize our online banking or mobile app. Our staff would 

be happy to help walk you through the steps of each of our online services and find solutions to make 

this period as easy as possible. We understand that there are some members who receive paper checks 

for their payroll and we have the ability to accept those through our Remote Deposit feature in our 

Mobile App. Please give us a call or stop by a branch if you would like assistance in learning how to 

utilize this feature.  

We look forward to serving you at our Hillside branch during this construction period and hope you are 

looking forward to a brand-new Harrison branch coming soon!   

Sincerely,  

 
Steven Adee 

President & CEO 


